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December 30,

BY OVERNIGHT MAIL

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301 -2429

Re: Investigation into Implementation of Standards in the
Energy Policy Act of 2005

Docket No. DE 06-061

Dear Secretary Howland:

In Compliance with Order No. 24,893 dated September 15, 2008 in Docket DE
06-061 (Investigation into Implementation of Standards in the Energy Policy
Act of 2005), Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“UES”), herewith files this response.
In the Order, the affected utilities were ordered to complete work on a
common draft tariff for interconnection of generating sources of up to 10 kVA
and possibly inverter based sources up to 100 kVA as described in the Report
of the Technical Session of April 25, 2008 filed on May 13, 2008, and to file
utility specific tariffs based on such common draft by December 31, 2008.

In the existing tariff of UES, under the Terms and Conditions for Distribution
Service, Section II. Distribution Services, 7. Customer’s Installation, C.
Standards for Interconnection, the following language appears:

“The Customer’s installation shall conform to the requirements of the
Company’s Standards andlor such further requirements as the Company
may promulgate from time to time. Copies of such requirements are
available from the Company.”

UES will incorporate into its Company Standards the draft language from the
“Interconnection Standards for Inverters Sized up to 100 kVA” which was
submitted to Commission Staff in October, 2008 by PSNH.

Gary M. Epler
Chief Regulatory Attorney
6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, NH 03842-1720
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Fax: 603-773-6640
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Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sinc~reIy,

Gary Epier ~‘

Attorney for Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.

cc: Meredith Haffield, Consumer Advocate


